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Latest News & Alerts

BVWNA has a New Address!

The Bentley Village-Waterchase Neighborhood Association has a new
domain name BVWNA.org. Our website has been updated to
http://bvwna.org and our email address is now_info@bvwna.org. Please

update your contacts and bookmarks.

Zoning Change 2C20-086

It was reported at the January 13th Zoning Commission monthly hearing
that zoning change request ZC20-086 has been withdrawn from
consideration. The BVWNA Board has no information at this time
regarding future development of the property at the end of Claycourt
Circle. To see the recording of the January 13th Zoning Commission
meeting, go to our website and to the post on ZC20-086 (click here).

BVWNA Annual General Meeting

Mark your calendar for the BVWNA Annual General Meeting tentatively
scheduled for Saturday, February 27th at 7:00pm. Due to COVID
restrictions, this year's Annual General Meeting will be held virtually via
Zoom. Connection information will be posted on the website and in the
February e-newletter before the meeting. If you have questions about
the meeting or need assistance connecting, you can email
info@bvwna.org.

Our Neighbors We Miss

Lee Ellershaw, A Life Well-Lived




Passing_of Our Neighbor Ray Scott

WHAT ELSE IS NEW?

MyH20 & Advanced Water Meters

The new advanced digital water meters have been installed in the Bentley
Village and Waterchase Estates neighborhood. When the on-line customer
portal becomes available later this year, these new digital water meters will let
customers monitor water usage in real-time. See the January 14th Community
Engagement Bulletin about YardSmart conferences and monthly water-saving
seminars.

Individual customers use approximately 158 gallons of water each day. The
goal is to reduce water usage to an average of 152 gallons of water each day
for each individual -- saving 1.8 billion gallons of water for the City of Fort
Worth! You can expect changes in your water bill as these digital meters
accurately track all of your water usage.

New Recipes
Cook something different for dinner tonight. Check out recipes from our

neighbors on our website at http://bvwna.org/recipes. Or share your favorite
recipe via email to info@bvwna.org.

Fort Worth Community Engagement Bulletins

Keep up with the latest events and information happening in Fort Worth. the January
14th bulletin includes information such as the SBA COVID Loan deadlines
extensions, FWISD Meals to Go distribution, COVID-19 Therapeutic Infusions
centers, and Fort Worth's water conservation program. Go to our website at
http://bvwna.org/fwcebulletins.

Join BVWNA Today!
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